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Celebration Assembly 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

  

We will continue to celebrate your children’s achievements both in school and out of school on 

Friday mornings at Celebration assembly. It is lovely that so many of you come to celebrate with 

us. 

 

Celebration assembly is a time when children can share with us their achievements out of school. 

These may be certificates or medals they have been awarded at a club, charity events they have 

taken part in, an art project they have worked hard on or a new skill they have conquered such 

as riding a bike. If you are unsure if it is appropriate for a Celebration Assembly, please ask the 

class teacher. 

 

To support your children celebrating their achievements, it helps if they are prepared with a few 

words about their activity/achievement and why they are proud. We ask children to fill in a sheet 

about their achievement in advance as it is quite a daunting experience for them to stand up in 

front of so many people. There are sheets for the children in each classroom and they can be 

accessed on the Newburgh web-page at: 

https://www.newburghprimaryschool.co.uk/website/our_school.  

 

It helps staff to organise the running order for the assembly and ensure we keep the assemblies to 

half an hour if these are handed in by Thursday. We have extended this from Tuesday to give 

parents and children more time to prepare for the celebration. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Karen Turner 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Simpkins 

B.Ed  NPQH  
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